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We would like to welcome Sehar to our staff team. Sehar will currently be working in our Tweenie room.
Nursery Website
We have been working on a new look for our nursery website. The website will contain more information for parents such as, our curriculum, guidance for parents and all of our new newsletters. Please visit www.hmbirds.com, your feedback will be greatly appreciated!
We close for half term
Friday 17th Feb - Monday 27th Feb 2023
Happy New Year and Welcome Back!
We hope you had a lovely break over the Christmas holidays and are ready for this term. A big welcome to all of our new children and families.
Chicken Pox
Some children who have attended our setting have contracted chicken pox. Please monitor your child for the following symptoms: A blister-like rash, itching, tiredness, and fever.
  They should not be at nursery until the blisters become crusted (about 4-6 days after rash appears), or no new lesions appear within a 24-hours period.
Winter Infections
Please keep your children home if they have a high temperature or they are unwell.
Nursery Website:
www.hmbirds.com
Please like our page on Facebook!
Warm Clothes for Winter




The children use the garden in all weather. Please send them to nursery with - Hats, gloves, welly boots, warm coats.
Lunch Fee:
A gentle reminder for parents to pay their weekly lunch fees of £3.75 in the office. This is used to pay for lunch, snack and ingredients for cooking activities.
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